
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Perquimans County Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, September 4, 2012 at 6:45 PM in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 1

st
 floor 

of the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex Building located at 110 North Church Street, 
Hertford, NC, to consider Conditional Use Permit No. CUP-12-03, by Marta Wendy Long Bundy, 
to allow placement of a doublewide manufactured home at 431 Old Neck Road (SR 1301) about 
620 feet west of Matthews Acres Road (SR 1391), and known as Tax Parcel No. 5-0051-0014B). 

 
Property owners, residents and other interested parties may review this item during normal 
business hours, prior to the Public Hearing, at the Perquimans County Courthouse, Planning & 
Zoning Office, 128 North Church Street, Hertford, NC, or call 252-426-2027 or email 
dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov for more information.  You may make comments at the 
Public Hearing and/or provide written comments.  If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing 
but wish to make comments for the Board’s consideration, please do so in writing at least seven 
(7) hours in advance before the Public Hearing. 

 
Publish in Perquimans Weekly on Wednesday, August 29, 2012  

 

Affidavit requested 

 


